
May 23, 2021 – Congratulations Hawthorne High School 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Congratulations to the Hawthorne High School class of 2021.  I am proud of the 
challenges and opportunities that you have overcome in your last years of high 
school that were unprecedented.  Although we wish you wouldn’t have had to 
do so, we know you are better for it.  All the best to our graduating seniors; we 
wish you well in your future endeavors. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


